
 
From: Obi Thomas [mailto:obi.thomas@kogarah.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Friday, 27 February 2015 11:10 AM 
To: NSWACTelectricity 

Subject: Support for SSROC's submission on street lighting prices 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I refer to the recent submission to your office, dated 13 February 2015, by the Southern 

Sydney Regional Organisation of Councils (SSROC) to comment on the public lighting 

aspects of Ausgrid’s Revised Regulatory Proposal for 2014 - 19. 

 

Kogarah City Council is part of the SSROC and has been closely involved with the Street 

Lighting Improvement program.    

 

Please note that Kogarah City Council endorses and supports the SSROC submission. 

 

If you require any further information , please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 
  
Regards, 
  
Obi Thomas 
Manager Asset Planning & Services 
Kogarah City Council 
T: 02 9330 9511 

  
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE - DISCLAIMER 

This e-mail may contain confidential information which is subject to legal privilege. 

Confidentiality and privilege are not waived if you are not the intended recipient of this e-

mail. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify Kogarah City Council 

by e-mail. Although reasonable precautions are taken Kogarah City Council does not warrant 

this transmission or attachments are free from viruses or similar malicious code and does not 

accept liability for any consequences to the recipient consequent upon opening or using this 

e-mail 


